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Kestrels have had an adventure packed year, with most recently our District 

Cub 100 Camp in Arborfield, it was thoroughly enjoyed by all.  

  

With a Cub pack of over 30 cubs, our sessions have always been lively and 

given the cubs the opportunity to meet new people, develop new friendships 

and try out new things. During our meetings we have experienced a variety 

of different activities, including, hiking, masterchef, Emergency 1st Aid, 

Jumble sale, rugby session, PCSO visit, travelling zoo and lots of campfires 

and playing heaps of games including dodgeball!   

We also had a great time at Reading Climbing centre, Microsoft, and 

Bearwood riding stables where some cubs rode for the first time! We had a 

bouncy time at Gravity force and a speedy bike ride around Dinton Pastures.  

  

We couldn’t have done this without a great team and my thanks go to my 

Assistant Leaders.   

  

I’d also like to thank out Young Leaders Ross Anderson, Marcus Tait and 

Charlie Watson who have been really supportive throughout.  

  

Elizabeth “Charlie” Griffiths (Cub Scout Leader)  

  


